
     ​Meeting Minutes for March 9th, 2017 
 
Call to Order 
The March meeting of the Quilting Bees of Murfreesboro  
was held at St Mark's United Methodist Church,  
1267 North Rutherford Blvd, Murfreesboro, Tn 37130 
on March 9, 2017. Called to order by Carmen S. at 
10:00 am. March birthdays are Rebecca T., Terri K., 
Kim L., Tee Dee F., Lynn R., and Lauren R.  
Brenda J. became a member and we had one visitor  
Susan from Tazewell,Tn. 
 
Reports 
The ​Secretary Report ​for March was the approval  
of the February Minutes. Motion was made by Sara P. and 
seconded by Pam R. 
The ​Treasurer's Report ​for March was approved. Motion 
was made by Karen B. and seconded by Brenda P. 
 
Business 
A new committee was added TVQA liaison. Mare B. 
volunteered for that. She is collecting items for 
the Bees Assembly Day Door Prize Donation. 
 
Pam R. volunteered to be the Special Events coordinator  
and Peggy Sw. volunteered to be the coordinator for our 
setup / takedown committee .  
 
Remember if you wear your name tag to the business meeting 
you get a free door prize drawing ticket for that day's drawing. 
Carla will make members a name tag for $5. 
  



Adrianne B. has put together New Member packets to 
help new members with information about our Guild. 
 
UFO Challenge  
Lori S. invited all the new members to join the challenge.  
Number 4 was drawn by Jackie P. Due at the April 13 th  
show and tell. 
 
Announcements  
TVQA Spring Seminar June 22-24 
Forms and information are on our website. 
 
TVQA has a new password to access members information. 
tvqa*2020 
 
Be sure and mail in your registration forms for Assembly Day, 
which is July 15, 2017. Forms can be found on our website. 
Forms should be postmarked by June 1, 2017. 
 
A new wool group has formed.  
For more information contact Adrianne B. 
 
Quilt Show postcards will be available at the April 13 th meeting. Pick up a 
stack to distribute. Let's get the word out about the show. All the 
information for entering a quilt is on our website. 
 
The April program is on Art Quilts. Lori will be demonstrating  
another way to make the pinwheel block of the month too. 
 
May is our Spring Fling . We will have tables set up for the 
items you wish to part with. Something you don't want or 
need could be a treasure to someone else. Tickets will 
be 5 for $1. If your item doesn't go to someone else you  



will need to take it back home. Thanks  
 
Don't forget to check your emails and the website for 
Guild updates. 
 
This month's tip by Karen B., If you have trouble threading your sewing 
machine just put a white piece of paper behind the needle to help you see 
the eye better. Please send tips of the month to Lori S. 
 
Door Prizes were won by Sara P., Kitty M. and Rebecca T. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 11:05 by Carmen S. 
 
Minutes prepared by Mare B. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


